
Mentoring Committee congrats email
Dear Mr./Ms. Rockin' McAwesomePants, 

Congratulations! On behalf of the Career Development Committee, I'd like to welcome you as a member of the Mentoring Committee.Your term officially 
begins July 1st. Linda Bryan (our HR liason) or Neely Tang (a current member of Career Development Committee who is now joining the Mentorship 
Committee), will be in touch soon to organize a "getting to know each other" session and begin working on the organization and structure of the program.  

Thank you for volunteering your time and energy towards this committee. We look forward to working with you! 

Best,

Eisha Prather, (co-chair), elp48, 5-3530

on behalf of the Career Development Committee: 

Boaz Nadav-Manes, (chair), btn3, 5-5762
Eveline Ferretti, ef15, 4-4993
Pete Magnus, pam62, 5-4436
Leah Solla, lrm1, 5-1361
Neely Tang, nt243, 5-9241
Lynn Thitchener, lmk7, 5-4985
Carla DeMello, (Library Forum Steering Committee liaison), cd58, 4-7286
Linda Bryan,(ex officio) lgb4, 5-8587
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